
Blythe Elementary School 
290 Church Street Tammy Hendley, Principal 706-592-4090 Office 

Blythe, GA 30805 Dr. Sandra Jones, Asst. Principal 706-592-3708 Fax 

Subject: Your Feedback Matters - Take the GA School Climate Parent Survey 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We want to ensure our school provides the best possible learning 

environment for our students, and your input is an important part of that 

process. The 2025 Georgia School Climate Survey for Families gives you 

the opportunity to share your thoughts on our school’s environment, student 
support, and overall experience. 

Please take a moment to complete the survey by clicking the link below: 
https://survey.gadoe.org/FM?sid=AF69140D 

The survey takes about 10 minutes to complete, and your feedback will help 

us make meaningful improvements. 

Thank you for taking the time to share your perspective. Your participation 
helps us create a better learning experience for all students. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Tammy Hendley 
Principal 

Blythe Elementary School


